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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Friday 21
st
 June a local author, Marion Gamble, will be visiting the school to work with each 

of the classes.  During these sessions she will share her books with the children, inspiring them to 

develop their own reading and writing.  The main focus of the day will be around her book ‘Moon 

Cat’.  This is a rhyming story all about a cat’s adventures out in the countryside at night.  Other 

books she has written include ‘Jack and the Boody Monster’, ‘Jack Wants a Pet’ and ‘The 

Westwood Troll’ which is set around the Black Mill on the Beverley Westwood. 

 

There is no obligation but if you would like to purchase any of the books, especially Moon Cat, 

which the day will be based around, completing the slip below will offer the opportunity to do this 

at a reduced price.   Orders made and sent into the school office before the Wednesday 19
th

 June 

will be signed by the author and sent home with the children on the day of the visit.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Child’s Name ______________________________________________ 

I would like to order the following books: 

Book Title Cost Quantity 

Moon Cat  £5.00  

Jack Wants a Pet £4.50  

The Westwood Troll £6.00  

Jack and the Boody Monster £4.50  

 Total Paid  

 

Signed _______________________                Date ___________________________ 

 

Please return before Wednesday 19
th

 June if you require books to be signed by the author 

Thank you 

 



 

Marion Gamble, local author will be visiting 
us to share her books with us and inspire 

our reading and writing 
on 

 Friday 21st June 2019 

 

 
 
If you would like to order any of the books either before or after the visit, please 

complete the slip overleaf and return to the school office – many thanks. 


